
Designed to make
great note taking
come easily



Glean works everywhere, online or offline
Glean is compatible
with Windows,
Mac, Chromebook,
Android and iOS
devices.

Glean works online
or offline, so you
can use the key
features, even when
you don’t have an
internet connection! 



Record every word
from lectures,
webinars,
meetings, and
interviews, whether
you’re attending in-
person or remotely. 

Capture audio and presentation slides

Import PowerPoint
slides or PDFs
directly into your
events, before,
during, or after
recording.



Type text notes, and
add time stamped
labels with a single
click or keyboard
button press.

Insert headings,
create tasks with
due dates, and post
slides directly into
your notes feed.

Tag key moments with ease



Handwrite your notes
to capture formulas,
diagrams, equations,
sketches and more
via desktop and
mobile.

Use pens,
highlighters, shapes,
colours and more to
create rich visual
notes that
communicate more
than just text

Add Handwritten Notes with Scribble



Turn on Quick
Notes to simplify
Glean, so that
you can create
your notes using
only a keyboard.

Our Quick Notes
keyboard shortcuts
make Glean more
accessible for those
with mobility issues or
those who struggle with
concentration.

Simplify your view with Quick Notes



Transcribe audio
into text, and
listen back with
highlighting.

Post snippets to
your notes feed,
and perform
keyword
searches to find
what you need
quickly.

Transcribe recorded audio into text



Navigate to key
moments with
ease, listen back
at your own pace,
and refine your
notes.

Improve playback
quality with a
range of audio
clean-up features
like noise
cancellation and
click reduction.

Review key moments and refine your notes



Extract text
from lectures
slides.

Post definitions
from Wikipedia.

Find and insert
online images. 

Paste URLs and
preview web
pages.

Add definitions, images and webpages



At the click of a
button, Outline will
quickly organize your
class content into
structured, bitesize
sections. 

Click the section of
the Outline to
section to navigate
to specific parts of
the audio

Create AI generated Outlines



Generate 5 multiple
choice questions, all
with plausible answers
to ensure desirable
difficulty

Receive full
feedback after the
quiz, to find out
what you need to
work on for next
time.

Test your knowledge with Quiz Me



Use the Reading
View to review
and digest your
notes without
distraction.

Print your notes out,
or export notes
into MS Word,
Google Docs, or
anywhere else.

Review and export your completed notes



No laptop, no
problem. Just
use the Glean
Mobile app
instead.

Record audio,
add text, insert
labels, and take
pictures.

Store events locally
and in the cloud,
with auto-sync
across devices.

Mobile app and cloud storage



Record browser tab
audio to record from
YouTube, Zoom, MS
Teams, Google Meet,
Blackboard and more.

Take screenshots
and post them
directly into your
notes feed.

Works with Zoom, Teams, Videos and more



For more information,
please email
assessors@glean.co 


